
ORANGE COUNTY FIRE AUTHORITY 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The Regular Executive Committee Meeting is 
rescheduled as a Special Executive Committee 

Meeting  
scheduled for 

Thursday, July 27, 2017 
at 5:00 p.m. 

 
in the 

Regional Fire Operations and Training Center 
Board Room 

located at  
One Fire Authority Road 

Irvine, CA  92602 
 

If you have any questions regarding the Committee meetings, 
please contact the Clerk of the Authority at (714) 573-6041. 
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